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2020    LODGE OFFICERS    2021 
 
Governor: William Hansett 
Junior Past Governor: Al Cook 
Junior Governor: Ken Korte 
Treasurer: John Areias 
Administrator: Monte Lunde 
 Prelate: Tom Trzcinski 
 1-Year Trustee: Tom Mangan 
 2-Year Trustee: Gary Underdahl 
 3-Year Trustee: Rodney Fazackerley 
  Inner Guard: Fred Green 
  Sergeant at Arms: Dennis London 
 LODGE MEETINGS: 1st & 3rd Saturday @ 11:00 
 LEGION MEETING: 1st Saturday @ 10:30 
 OFFICERS MEETINGS: 1st & 3rd Thursday @ 4:00 
 DISTRICT 24 MEETINGS: 1st Sunday @11:00 
    SQ & OFFICE PHONE # 775-727-6577   

JOINT OFFICERS MEETING FOLLOWED BY JOINT HOUSE 
COMMITTEE MEETING BEGINNING AT 5:00 ON THE 

1st & 3rd THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH 

2020   CHAPTER OFFICERS    2021 
 

Senior Regent:  
Junior Graduate Regent:  
Junior Regent:  
Secretary:  
Recorder:  
Guide:  
Assistant Guide:  
 CHAPTER MEETINGS: 1st & 3rd Monday @ 7:00 

        COMMITTEE MEETINGS: 1st Monday @ 5:30 & 6:00 
 WOTM OFFICERS MEETING: Thursday before the 3rd 
 Monday @ 5:00 

DEADLINE for all articles to be included in next Bu lletin 
and Calendar is Aug 14 at Midnight….unless previous  

arrangements are made. 

Do you want to be like Claire?  
If the answer is yes, see the bartender on duty and take a 50 cent chance 
on the "Free Dues for a Year" Board for either the LOOM or WOTM.  Let's 
give Claire some competition since her dues are now paid through 2023!! 
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FROM THE PILGRIM 
 

 Well how do I start this letter?  It's been one hell of a year between 
the virus and fire.  We are so thankful to the crew that continued to 
bring our kitchen and lodge up to code.  We are grateful for the many 
hours you worked. 
  It'll take time to get back to some type of normalcy, but we will 
prevail.  This is one of the best fraternities to be a member of.  Come 
join us for our 4th of July celebration, it will be a lot of fun, especially 
seeing everyone after being quarantined for so long.   
  Congratulations to our new board of officers, both WOTM and 
LOOM.  Hoping for a great year. 
  You'll have to come see the many changes that have been made 
during our shut down, like walking into a brand new lodge.  I guess 
enough for now. May the Supreme Being keep us all safe and healthy. 
Jim Cornell 

GOVERNOR’S CORNER 
 

Welcome to a new year at the Moose, 2020-2021. I would like to say it 
is an honor to be elected to this office of the LOOM. I am very 
fortunate to have the same Board of Officers, just in different 
positions. This Moose year, the Coronavirus, as you know, had us 
shutdown for quite a while. Thanks to our great Board of Officers and 
a lot of moral support from our wonderful members, our Moose Home 
is about ready to fully reopen. I’m looking forward to a productive year 
for our Moose Home. Once again, thank you for all of your support 
during the shutdown. I am looking forward to serving you as your new 
Governor. 
Fraternally yours, William Hansett 

SOCIAL QUARTERS HOURS  
SUNDAY: 8 am to 6 pm 
MONDAY-SATURDAY: 10 am to 8 pm 
 
All closing times are subject to Scheduled Events & Bartenders discretion.  Social 
Quarters & Office 775-727-6577 

JR PAST GOVERNOR 
 

I want to thank all the members for their support during our shut down. 
The conex box (storage container) has been painted. The striping of 
the parking lot is by fire regulations, at 14 ft from the building, which is 
why the three handicap parking spaces in front of the building are 
smaller. I want to thank the men officers for all their work in the kitchen 
and Lodge. It’s been a pleasure serving you for 1 year and 2 months. 
Al Cook, Jr Past Governor 
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FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR 
 

Fellow members welcome back to Moose Lodge 808.  Our Lodge in 
the last six months has gone thru a trying experience with a kitchen 
fire, Covd-19 virus and being shut down for business by the State of 
Nevada.  The Lodge will be going thru a soft opening in the month of 
June under Phase II and then we will have the official opening in July 
after Phase III is released by the Governor. 
 

In some ways the kitchen fire in February was good thing for this 
Lodge.  Here are the reasons that I believe the fire helped us.   
 

1. The gas hose could have popped off the deep fat fryers at night 
instead of during the daytime, if that happened at night  then we 
would not have a Lodge to go to because the Lodge would have 
burned down .        
2. We would have never found the 10 electrical code violations in the 
ceiling which could have started a fire. Repaired 
3. Found no GFI outlets by all the kitchen and bar sinks (Electrical 
Code Violation repaired) 
4. ADA requirements not being adhere to in the parking lot (There are 
now). 
5. New fire lane being identified by side and front entrances (Red 4” 
Line) There is now. 
6. Repairs and Lodge maintenance like water damage ceiling tile in 
building from leaky roof, painting of existing door primer on exit doors, 
painting of fire damage walls, bathrooms and Conex box.  These 
tasks have been neglected in the past. 
7. Commercial shut off values installed on exterior propane tank and 
for each cooking unit in kitchen. 
8. Master shut off value for propane into lodge. 
9. The Lodge membership reach into their pockets for donation 
money to make repairs, so that the Lodge 808 will be Code 
compliance. 
 

The Lodge will be having a Food Safety Class (Janice Nicholas, 
Instructor) for all new and old personnel that volunteer to help in the 
kitchen.  The class will also be on OSHA compliance for kitchen 
personnel (OSHA Inspector) and Fire Safety compliance, what to do 
in case of a fire (Fire Dept Chief).  This class will be required for all 
personnel that will be supervising or who are the chairperson for the 
volunteer kitchen help.   A free lunch is being proposed for the 
students of this class and we plan on holding this class yearly.  
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The officers have made some remodeling changes to the Lodge in  

the Social Quarters.  The ceiling has been lightened up just like an 
abstract Picasso painting.   A second pool table has been donated 
to the Lodge so we can now have two pool teams on Sundays.  The 
shuffleboard table has been moved so that a new league will be 
started and make use of this table.  The gaming and liquor control 
board will allow any movement of gaming machines in a room 
without a new gaming layout plan.  Persons under 21 must be at 
least 2 ft away from the gaming machines (Look at Terrible Herbst 
gas stations for an example of layout for underage children). 
 

Food and Liquor costs will be going up because of distributor prices 
are going up and minimum wage will be increasing on July 1st ($.75 
per Hour) The board of officer’s plan on keeping the Lodge prices 
competitive with other establishments in Pahrump. 
 

The Lodge is going to continue the community service program of 
providing meat, paper and other products for its members at a 
discounted price but with one exception, the members will be able to 
sit and drink in our air conditioned Social Quarters waiting for their 
names to be called. 
 

We have been reminder again by the Kitchen Manager that the NV 
Health Dept requires that all food that is being stored in the Lodge 
808 refrigerator must be labeled with the dated and have the 
person’s name that placed the food in the refrigerator.  If food is 
placed in the refrigerator without a label it will be discarded in the 
trash.  The board has found food that was labeled 10/21/2016 in the 
refrigerators.  Like they say some food can be tossed out . 
 

The Board of Officers of Lodge 808 can be reached at any time 
during the day if you have a new idea or a complaint that you would 
like to file.   
The Lodge Officers would like to thank our 2019-2020 Governor Al 
Cook for his service this past year and we look forward to working 
with Bill Hansett who will serve as our Governor for 2020-2021.  
Remember the QUEEN OF HEARTS jackpot is $5,823.00, so come 
on down Thursday, July 2 @ 7:00 PM and try to win the QUEEN. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Monte Lunde 
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SENIOR REGENT 
 

Well, that was an exciting Chapter year! We had plenty of fundraisers, opportunity 
drawings and tasty breakfasts.  “Smiles across Pahrump” was successful as a Lodge-
based event and the Lions were able to offer free eye screenings to all. 
The Sunday Brunches were great fun!  The art of poaching an egg was perfected, 
with some help from Emeril. Convention 2019 was held in Las Vegas giving everyone 
that chose to attend, a chance to experience the event. Rolling into 2020, we were on 
top of our game! 
Then, we had a little kitchen fire, followed by COVID-19, several weeks on lockdown, 
and riots. Luckily, none of that has slowed us down.  We rolled up our sleeves and got 
back to our good work! We used Zoom to conduct meetings and keep in touch with 
each other.  The Lodge has been cleaned and the parking lot has been painted.  We 
have an approved plan with PPE in place so the Lodge is once again a safe, 
welcoming Moose home. 
We welcomed energetic new members and ended the year at plus more than 
one!  Our accounts are healthy, and our paperwork was turned in on time, so we 
should be receiving our Honors once again. 
This next year will be even more fun. Convention 2020 will be held online, so once 
again, everyone has a chance to experience the event.  WOTM members can attend 
virtually at no charge. Life has changed, but it is what we make it!  Brigitte Dubin 

WINNER’S CORNER 
     

February Karaoke Contest: Rocky Worsham 
March 50/50 Tree: Monte Lunde 
 

Special Awards 
 

February Co-Worker of the Month: Laurie Olsen 
March Co-Worker of the Month: Charmayne Fazackerly 
Lynda Johnson Chapter Nominee for International Co-Worker of the Year 
Kathy Butkovich Nominee of Achievement in the Cal/Nevada Association 
 
New Academy of Friendship Members:  Brigette Dubin, Ellen Roesch, 
Sharry Starbuck 
 

Sickness and Distress  
Apologies in advance to any members who are not included in our 
sickness and distress list. With the Lodge being closed so long due to 
both the fire and the pandemic, it was difficult to get accurate and 
complete information.  Any omission is purely accidental. 
 
Sickness:   Marilyn Dolan, Molly Hiller, Mike Kinsley, Robyn 
Manacchio, Kirk Rymer, Al Wittig, Regina Zeittling 
 
Distress:  Josh Arimura (Mother and Father), Mary Ann Artz, Donna 
Carmon (Mother), Jesse Hunt, Margie Matthews (son-in-Law), 
Shannon Moore (Son), Peggy O'Brien, Mike Reneau, Don Rogers, 
Marcie Shank, Wayne Thomas, Ann Underdahl (son-in-law), Jim 
Terrell 
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LOOM PAST GOVERNORS  

GENE MILLER 80-81 
RAYMOND WISNIEWSKI 81-83 
TEX HAWLEY 83-84 
CAL GREENLEAF 85-87 
ANDY  PURCELL 87-88 
PAUL  STUART 88-89 
AL COOK 89-90 
FRANK WOODWORTH 90-91 
LYMAN STEVENS 91-92 
DAVID BESTA 92-93 
JIM CORNELL 93-94 
WES PULKOVNIK 94-95 
JACK CONNERS 95-96 
JIM CORNELL 96-99 
BOB BARQUIST 99-00 
DON DOAN 00-01 
WALTER GODFREY 01-02 

JIM CORNELL 02-03 
AL COOK 03-04 
AL WITTIG 04-05 
AL COOK 05-06 
LARRY MARSHALL 06-07 
C. H. SHORTY STANCELL 06-09 
LARRY MARSHALL 09-10 
AL WITTIG 10-11 
JIM CORNELL 11-12 
LARRY MARSHALL 12-13 
C. H. SHORTY STANCELL 13-14 
BILL HANSETT 14-15 
TIM  ANDREWNOVITZ 15-16 
BARRY RESH 16-17 
FRED GREEN 17-18 
TOM TRZCINSKI 18-19 
AL COOK 19-20 
 

 

WOTM PAST SENIOR REGENTS 
RITA  ANN SCHUTZ 81-82 
IRENE MILLER 82-83 
MARY PETERSON 83-84 
HELEN DILAURO 84-85 
JANET PICKERING 85-86 
MARGUERITE BLOCKBURGER  86-87 
HELEN GREENLEAF 89-88 
HELENE BRANIGAN 88-89 
EVELYN TOOLEY 89-90 
MARY CAHA 90-91 
JUANITA DIETRICH 91-92 
EMMA VEVERS 92-93 
BARBARA CORNELL 93-94 
MARILYN MCMURTRY 94-95 
DOROTHY HANSEN 95-96 
SHIRLEY CLEVELAND 96-97 
SHERYL HANON 97-98 
JEAN SULLIVAN 98-99 
BONNIE ERICKSON 99-00 
BEVERLY HALL 00-01 

PEGGY J. GIRARDO 01-02 
FRAN RUSSELL 02-03 
CLARA COOK 03-04 
LINDA SMITH 04-05 
MARLENE GODFREY 05-06 
ELAINE WILSON 06-07 
DONNA MIKEL 07-08 
MARCELLA SHANK 08-09 
JENNIFER STAUFFER 09-10 
PANDORA GEORGE 10-11 
KAREN LETOURNEAU 11-12 
KATHLEEN BUTKOVICH 12-13 
PATRICIA CAMERON 13-14 
BONNIE LUNDE 14-15 
TRACEY MOZA 15-16 
PAMELA RANERI 16-17 
CHANDA WIELAND 17-18 
MARIA TRZCINSKI 18-19 
BRIGITTE DUBIN 19-20 

 
. 

 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS: Volunteers needed for our breakfast, lunch and 
Dinner functions.  Even if you don't consider yourself a gourmet 
chef, we needs lots of help with prepping, set up, serving and clean 
up.  See one of our kitchen workers if you would like to  help.  
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BI-MONTHLY RECOGNITION 
 

Every work day since the kitchen fire and the COVID-19 lockdown 
arrived to upset our Lodge Community, our LOOM Officers have 
been working at our Lodge. They have been repairing areas that 
have been neglected, some places for years, and cleaning the 
kitchen equipment and dishes. Once the okay came through from 
the Insurance Company, they cleaned away the damage from the 
fire and began getting the kitchen ready for the new hood and other 
equipment. They painted the Conex box, the parking lot, and 
dozens of places inside and outside. They brought signs, insulation, 
grids, etc. up to code. Poles were raised and painted. New fans and 
lights were installed in the Social Quarters. Our patio is being 
improved so events can take place outside, weather permitting. In 
their spare time, they arranged for members to buy hard to find food 
and other products from US Foods at cost! Our officers took orders, 
sorted supplies and delivered orders to member’s cars and homes. 
These outstanding members have done wonders and are still 
working hard for our Lodge. When we open, prepare to be amazed 
and don’t forget to give a big THANK YOU to the 2019/2020 LOOM 
Officers 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

LOOM                      WOTM 
NEW MEMBER 
Alton Penny 
Beto Gonzales 
Bill Rydalch 
Blake Prall 
Brian Allen 
Bryan Foland 
Chris Spurrier 
Chuck Lee 
Corey Lyman 
Douglas Boynton 
Gary London 
Harry Fields 
Jeff Von Alst 
Jerald R. Caha 
Joseph Wolf 
Joshua Poole 
Kaming Li 
Keith Clark 
Manuel Roa 
Richard Tope 
Ronald Stankowicz 
Ryan Howard 
Stephen Smith 
Steve Suttles 
Wayne Morgan 
William Stokes 

SPONSOR 
Web Online Applicant 
Victor Parker 
Victor Parker 
Laurie Olsen 
Clifford Nay 
Tom Mangan 
David Dispensa 
Dennis London 
Clifford Nay 
Debbie Jones 
Dennis London 
Dennis London 
Rodney Fazackerley 
Jerald G. Caha 
Richard Burnham 
Clifford Nay 
Monte Lunde 
Carol Powers 
William Butkovich Jr. 
Tom Mangan 
Allan Cook 
William Butkovich Jr. 
Georgia Smith 
Laurie Olsen 
Monique Mauro 
Jerry Derby 

NEW MEMBER 
Lynnie Foland 
Sheryl Hamilton 
Vikki Pruden 
Judith A Banks 
Kelli Slater 
Donna McGlone 
Gay Morgan 
Clytee Phelps 
Mody Lopez 
Katherine McKown 
Heather Johnson 
Donna Lee Cole 

SPONSOR 
Melinda Mangan 
Howard Purden 
Howard Purden 
Transfer In 
Laurie Olsen 
Maria Trzcinski 
Victor Parker 
Dawn Susits 
Tracey Moza 
Laurie Olsen 
Jennifer Stauffer 
Transfer In 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

WOTM RE-ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
FOR 2020-2021 

JULY 6   4:00 TO 7:00 pm 
 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
JULY 11   3:00 pm 

FINGER FOODS TO FOLLOW 
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FOOD, FUN AND GAMES AT THE LODGE 

 Monday : Lunch 11:30 to 1:00 
      Moose Charities Bingo 1:00 to 3:30 
 Tuesday:  Lunch 11:30 to 1:00  
      Slot tournament 12:00 to 2:00 
      Member appreciation night 4:00 to 7:00 
      3rd Tues Bunco 11:00 to 2:00 
 Wednesday:  Cleaning Crew Volunteers        
      Appreciated: 7:00 am 
      Lunch: 11:30 to 1:00 
      Hand & Foot 11:00 to ? 
      Mexican Train 11:00 to ? 
      Wings 4:00 to 6:00 
      Karaoke 6:00 to ? 
 Thursday : Sub or Salad Night $6  5:00 to 7:00 
      Queen of Hearts Drawing 7:00 
      2nd Thurs: Happy Birthday Party 4:00 to 7:00 
      Karaoke 5:00 to 7:00 
 Friday : Dinner 4:30 to 6:30 
      Karaoke 6:00 to ? 
      2nd: Game Night in Dining Room 7:00 to ? 
 Saturday : Dinner 4:30 to 6:30 
      Karaoke 6:00 to ? 
 Sunday:  Breakfast 9:00 to 11:00 
      Darts 11:00 
      Pool 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

  
  

FROM THE RECORDER 
 
Dear Co-Workers, I hope everyone is doing good.  In the month of 
July you will receive your assigned committee letters.  Also, included 
will be a Co-worker information sheet which you are to verify and 
send back to me.  Per Chapter By-Laws it is my responsibility to have 
current address, phone numbers, and emails at all times.  I strongly 
encourage you to return the form so our Chapter records can be kept 
up to date and return back to me by August 15, 2020.  I have given 
you several options to return the information. There will be an 
envelope included for you to return by mail.  I thank you all for your 
Cooperation.   
 
To all of our July and August Co-Workers, Happy Anniversary and 
Happy Birthday.  God Bless Mooseheart and Moosehaven! 
 
Kathy Butkovich 
Recorder 
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For those of you with your minds in the GUTTER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

REOPENING CLEANING CREW 
 
A massive cleaning of the Lodge, from ceiling to floor and all points in 
between, took place on Friday, the 12th  to prepare for the reopening. A 
grand turnout of volunteers for cleaning made to job easier for everyone. 
 
Bonnie Lunde       Bob Parsons  Janet Rogers 
Sharry Starbuck       Lori Andrewnovitz Elaine Thom pson 
Lynda Johnson       Juanita Martinez  Lucy Caha 
Jerry Caha        Chic Caha  Maria Trzcinski 
Tommy Trzcinski       Rodney Fazackerly Char Fazack erly 
Barry Resh        Barb Virkus  Dennis London 
Tom Mangan        Ken Korte   Al Cook 
Bill Hansett        Penny Eignor  Mike Kinsley 

  Well, we didn't have a good 2019-2020 year 
because of the virus.  If all goes well we'll start 
our 2020-2021 season on September 9th at 6:00 
PM at the Nugget bowling center.  Our bowling 
meeting will be on August 26th at the Moose 
Lodge at 6:30 PM.  We will go over rules, and 
election of officers at that time.  Have a great 
summer and be safe and healthy. 
Jim Cornell 
 

BULLETIN  SPONSORS FOR 2020-2021 THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
SUPPORT 

 

GOLD:  Larry Kelso, Bill & Blondie Fogo, Tim & Lori Andrenovitz, 
Tom & Maria Trzcinski, Dennis London, Floyd Neth, Kathy Butkovich 
 

SILVER:  Al Cook, Barb Virkus 
 

BRONZE:   Clara Cook, Leta Remboldt, Ken Korte 

BECOME A BULLETIN SPONSOR FOR THE CURRENT YEAR BY 
DONATING $5 TO BECOME A BRONZE SPONSOR, $10 TO 
BECOME A SILVER SPONSOR, OR $20 TO BECOME A GOLD 
SPONSOR. YOUR DONATIONS ARE USE TO OFFSET THE COST 
OF CREATING, PRINTING AND MAILING OUR BI-MONTHLY 
BULLETIN. GIVE YOUR DONATION TO MONTE OR LEAVE IT IN 
AN ENVELOPE, STATING ITS PURPOSE IN THE LOOM OFFICE. 
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      Do you shop AMAZON? Are you aware that 
     if you go to smile.amazon.com,  when you
                 shop, you can choose  Mooseheart  Child 
     City & School or Moosehaven  to receive a 
portion of each purchase? To date AmazonSmile has donated a total of 
$12,365.91 to Mooseheart. 

We ended fraternal year 2019 – 2020 with 498 players raising $2,506 
for Moose Charities. I consider this outstanding considering that we 
lost six weeks to the COVID-19 virus. 
Bingo resumed on June 22nd, and will continue every Monday starting 
at 1:00 PM, just like before. By the time you read this, our like-new 
repaired kitchen should have been re- opened for our regularly 
scheduled meals, so come on down for lunch and make it an 
afternoon for lunch and bingo. Invite some friends of yours who may 
not be Moose members and sign them in as qualified guests to 
partake. We will warmly welcome them and show them a great time! 
Most likely, they will love what they see and join our Moose fraternity, 
the greatest fraternity on earth. 
Thank you, bingo players for your unending support. God bless our 
children at Mooseheart, our senior members at Moosehaven, and our 
Heart of the Community beneficiaries. 
Fraternally and Moose Proud, 
Dennis London 
 MOOSE IDENTIFICATION CARDS are to be shown for all FUNCTIONS 

except those open to the public. 
MOOSE IDENTIFICATION CARDS are to be shown for all purchases of 
food & drinks. 

BANK ON OUR KIDS ENDOWMENT FUND  
Thank you to everyone who is participating in the Bank On Our Kids Project 
to raise funds for our children at Mooseheart. Keep up the good work. Our 
children at Mooseheart appreciate it. 
Remember to pick up your banks. We count them on Wednesday and you 
can get them back from the Bartender any time after that. Make sure your 
name is on your bank. 
We want to thank all Lodge and Chapter members for the great success of 
the Bank On Our Kids Endowment Fund Project. Your generosity has 
touched our hearts. Remember, you receive a coupon for $3.00 of a meal 
when you turn in your full bank. 
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MOOSE CHARITIES SHOPAROO 
There has been a shift in strategy so as of July 15, 2020 the SHOPAROO 
App will no longer be available. Please continue to upload your receipts 
until that date.  Any monies earned for Mooseheart and all of the other 
charities will be forwarded to them by Shoparoo. 

 
Want to help the kids at our child city? Click on the Shoparoo app on your smart 
phone. Once downloaded, select Mooseheart as your school/ charity, then 
support our children by snapping pictures of your receipts (no gas receipts 
allowed). Receipts must be snapped within 14 days of purchase and must 
include the name of the store, the date, items purchased and the total amount of 
the receipt. Mooseheart earns $100 for every 50,000 points earned. No personal 
information is used. 

 
 

PAYING YOUR DUES VIA INTERNET 
You can sign up for Auto Pay at Moose International or pay for just one year, two 

years, etc. Log on to www.mooseintl.org . Click at the top, where it says PAY 
DUES. Enter your Moose ID Number from your Moose card. Select the number 
of years you wish to renew for. Press Continue . Complete Credit Card Billing 
Information. Press Continue . Press Print Screen  for your receipt. Keep your 

receipt until you receive your new card. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT WINGS 
Don’t forget our delicious wings, chicken fingers, shrimp, fries, onion rings, 
breaded mushrooms, chicken livers, and cheese curds. We serve 4:00 to 6:00. 
Call ahead and we can have them ready for you. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 The 2nd Thursday of every month from 4:00 to 7:00 we 

 celebrate. If it is your Birthday month, you get one free drink.  

 Birthday cake is provided. Jammin’ Joanie does karaoke. Come on down 

and have some  fun...even if it is not your birthday. 

Karaoke  
Welcome back. It’s been a long time being confined to our homes. I 
would personally like to thank Chuck and Linda Kaucky for donating 
funds to purchase new microphones and amplifier for the social 
quarters karaoke. I will resume running karaoke on Thursdays and 
Saturdays. Beginning in September, I will have the karaoke contest 
the last Sat. of each month. Please come out and support the newly 
painted and disinfected Lodge. 
Respectfully, Joanie West 
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